
TO: City Council 

FROM: John Doan, City Administrator 

DATE: January 10, 2023 

SUBJECT: LOTT: Planning for the Future 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
This is a briefing only.   

 
 

 
2) Background: 

 
Staff leadership from LOTT will provide an overview of LOTT's work planning for the future. 
This presentation will cover LOTT’s master planning process, a follow-up to a previous 
presentation given on results of the Reclaimed Water Infiltration Study. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
VISION | MISSION | BELIEFS 
 
Partnership | We work collaboratively with residents, businesses, and community 
organizations. We also actively partner with other jurisdictions to address regional, state, 
and even broader issues. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

This is a briefing only.  
 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There is no fiscal impact from this briefing. 

 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
 No attachments. 


